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HIGHLAND - The Highland Lions Club, Highland, Illinois received a large number of 
collected eyeglasses, frames and lenses through the efforts of Spengel-Boulanger 
Funeral Home.



For the past six months, the funeral home has offered to families that they serve, the 
opportunity to donate eyeglasses, hearing aids and cell phones for charitable 
organizations.

In addition to the eyeglasses, 20 hearing aid sets and 25 cell phones have been collected 
and distributed.

If you wish to donate, please feel free to drop them off at any of the Spengel-Boulanger 
locations in Highland, Marine, Alhambra, and Hamel.


